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Beilei Gu
February 4, 2016

XXX Engineering Search Committee






February 22, 2016

Dear Dr. XXX, 

It was a pleasure getting to know your work through your impressive CV and research statement. We have been engaged in a long deliberation to decide on the candidates who best meet our current needs. After much discussion, the committee decided to proceed with the candidates whose research directions seem to be the best fit with the current needs of NYU Shanghai XXX Engineering program.  We would like to emphasize that this was a decision we did not make lightly. 

Please note that NYU Shanghai may have openings in the future and that these positions will be advertised on the NYU Shanghai website (http://shanghai.nyu.edu/en/about/work-here/open-positions-faculty).  

Thank you again for your time and patience.  We wish you the best of luck in future endeavors.

Sincerely, 

The NYU ​Shanghai XXX Engineering Search Committee
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